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London Northwestern Railway urges
passengers to travel early for Christmas

London Northwestern Railway (LNR) is urging passengers making journeys
this Christmas to travel early to avoid being caught up in Christmas Eve travel
disruption.

With reduced timetables in operation across the rail network, infrastructure
damage caused by Storm Pia and sickness bugs impacting train crew
availability, passengers are being urged to travel on Friday or Saturday where
possible, rather than leaving their journey until Christmas Eve.

Jonny Wiseman, LNR customer experience director, said: “We are advising



passengers travelling by train this Christmas to leave plenty of time for their
journey and to travel on Friday or Saturday rather than leaving it Christmas
Eve.

“With services on Christmas Eve already finishing earlier than usual and
additional disruption expected due to winter sickness bugs and recent
storms, passengers should check their journeys before setting out and leave
extra time.”

Passengers holding tickets for LNR services dated Christmas Eve will be able
to use them on Friday and Saturday instead.

No services will run on any LNR route on Christmas Day or Boxing Day. For
more information on Christmas travel, visit the LNR website.

About West Midlands Trains

For further information on this release, email press.office@wmtrains.co.uk

West Midlands Trains operates both West Midlands Railway and London
Northwestern Railway services.

• London Northwestern Railway services operate between
Liverpool and Birmingham, and on the West Coast Main Line to
and from London Euston.

• West Midlands Railway services operate to destinations across
the West Midlands via Birmingham New Street and Birmingham
Snow Hill.

For more information on these services visit westmidlandsrailway.co.uk or
londonnorthwesternrailway.co.uk

If you have been sent this press release, this is because we believe this to be
of interest to you.

https://www.londonnorthwesternrailway.co.uk/travel-information/service-disruptions/updated-advice-christmas-eve-241223-%E2%80%93-travel-ahead-day-if
https://www.westmidlandsrailway.co.uk/
https://www.londonnorthwesternrailway.co.uk/
https://www.londonnorthwesternrailway.co.uk/


To sign up for all future releases, visit our newsroom and subscribe to our
updates. You can unsubscribe to our releases at any time.
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